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January 26th 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Teacher Strike Action 
 
You will be aware from media coverage that the NEU have declared strike action on 4 
dates over February and March.  The first date of the action is Wednesday 1st 
February, with subsequent action on Thursday 2nd, Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th 
March. The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the union and 
the government over teacher's pay, and not because of any issues at our school.  
 
I am writing to you to confirm that the school will be open as normal on Wednesday 
February 1st, and we will be running our Enrichment Day as planned in the school 
calendar.  I will write to parents again prior to subsequent dates in March and confirm 
our arrangements. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 

 
Headteacher 
 


